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July 21, 2020 

Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination 
& Legal Administration 

Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20463 

Re: MUR 7758 

Dear Mr. Jordan, 

On behalf of Cory Gardner for Senate and Lisa Lisker, in her capacity as Treasurer; 
Cotton for Senate, Inc. and Theodore Koch, in his capacity as Treasurer; Marco Rubio for Senate 
and Lisa Lisker, in her capacity as Treasurer; and McConnell Senate Committee and Lisa Lisker, 
in her capacity as Treasurer, I respectfully request an extension of time to respond to the Federal 
Election Commission’s letter informing us that a complaint has been filed in the above 
referenced matter.  We received the Commission’s letters and accompanying materials on July 
15, 2020. 

A response is currently due on July 30, 2020.  In light of the ongoing coronavirus 
closures, I hereby request a thirty-day extension of time to respond, or until August 31, 2020. 
This extension will permit us to complete our review of relevant responsive materials, and obtain 
any necessary statements and affidavits, so that we may prepare a complete response. 

Designation of Counsel forms are attached. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Torchinsky 
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